
 

 

PRE K SUPER STAR BOOKLETS 

Prior to the Holiday break, in your child’s  

mail box, you received a stapled booklet  

for your child to complete.   
 

Each Pre K is to answer the  

questions. Feel free to add any  

photographs or drawings expressing  

who they are and what they like.  
 

Please return these booklets quickly.   

Each Monday we are planning  

to feature a different student’s booklet.  
 

Be on the lookout for the Super Star  

posted in our hallway!   

 

What a wonderful way to get to  

know our friends better! 

Half Day Session: 900 am—12:00 noon  / Full Day Session: 9:00 am—3:30 pm 

Reading Builds Brains  
 

The January calendar went out  
before Christmas Break for  

Reading Builds Brains   
 

Remember to read at least 20 
minutes everyday to  
receive a free book   

 

    You can turn your calendar in at   
    the end of the month to the  
    office or in the locked mailbox.  
 

       Please make sure your child’s  
  name is on it   
 

The Scholastic book  
order for January is due  

Use classroom code  
GRD8C for online  
orders! 
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Zoo Mobile! 
 

FEDERAL HOLIDAY  
Monday, January 18th 

 

It’s Dr. Martin Luther King, Jr. Day on  

Monday, January 18th  Share with your 

child some of Dr. King’s I Have A Dream at 

the following YouTube link:  
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=vP4iY1TtS3s 

“Nov 7, 2017 — I Have a Dream" is a public speech that 

was delivered by American civil rights activist Martin Lu-

ther King Jr. during the March on Washington .. 

“I  Have a Dream" is a public speech that was delivered by 

American civil rights activist Martin Luther King Jr. during 

the March on Washington for Jobs and Freedom on Au-

gust 28, 1963, in which he called for civil and economic 

rights and an end to racism in the United States. Deliv-

ered to over 250,000 civil rights supporters from the steps 

of the Lincoln Memorial in Washington, D.C., the speech 

was a defining moment of the civil rights movement and 

among the most iconic speeches in American history. Un-

der the applicable copyright laws, the speech will remain 

under copyright in the United States until 70 years after 

King's death, through 2038.”   

(taken from Google YouTube advertisement) 

The Kansas City Zoo Educators will visit our school 
along with some cool animals! 
 

Act Like An Animal : where the students will imitate various 

animals;  Kansas City Zoo Description “How would you dance  

if you were a rabbit? How would you sing if you were  
a snake? In this action packed class, we will  
consider the ways that animals have been portrayed  
In movies, theatre, songs, and more, and practice  
character building and improvisation based on KC  
Zoo's animal ambassadors.” 



KUDOS KORNER for December 
 

A special THANK YOU to all of the folks who have ordered Scholastic Books!  

 

A special THANK YOU to all of the families who have donated various items for the Art 
Room to enhance the Holiday Season!  Christmas Stickers, Confetti ,  Blue Glitter, Corn-
starch, Shaving Cream, Artificial Snow, and Food Coloring!   AND let’s not forget the ever fun 
Science / Math class as well!  A bottle of Lemon Juice, a big Box of Baking Soda, little Candy 
Canes, 2 cans of regular Shaving Cream, and 1 container of Regular Oatmeal.   
None of this could happen without YOU!  Thank you, Thank you!! 

       We appreciate All of you!! 

A Very Happy New Year! 

   Donations Needed for January 

We look forward to seeing you in 2021 

                           Christmas & New Year Break starts:  
       Wednesday, Dec 23rd through Monday, January 4th  
 

School resumes Tuesday, January 5th, 2021  


